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Friday 17th March 2023. 

Welcome to our New Vicar 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Monday evening I was pleased to be invited to the inauguration of the 
Priest in Charge of the Benefices of Felton, Longframlington with Brinkburn, 
and Whittingham and Edlingham with Bolton Chapel. 

Reverend Rich Townend will be taking his first service in St Bartholomew’s 
Church on Sunday 26th March at 10am and it would be wonderful if some 
children and their families if possible, could attend this service. 

It would be even better if the children could be involved in saying a small 
welcome. 

I would attend the service to support the children. 

If your child is able to attend and would like to say a few words please let me 
know before Wednesday and I will work with them in school and meet them 
on Sunday 26th March. 

Kind regards, 

Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 

 

 

 


